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I strongly urge passage of HB 3076, which will provide closer scrutiny of gun dealers, 

by licensing them and inspecting their businesses. It is well past time for unlawful gun 

sales through gun dealers to end; those who are obeying the law need not fear such 

licensing or inspection. Our rights will not be curtailed. We who don’t seek to skirt the 

law do not need to fear any diminution of our rights. We all deserve to be safer from  

the fear of rogue weapons on our streets, in our communities, threatening our 

schools. 


